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Date: 19 December 2013 

Dear Miss Soubry 
 

Examination of the Greater Nottingham – Broxtowe Borough, Gedling 

Borough and Nottingham City - Aligned Core Strategies (ACS) 
 

 

Your letter of December 2013 was drawn to the Programme Officer’s attention by a 
third party.  The guidance notes on examination procedures which I issued in July 

2013 stated the following:  

“No additional written information to these statements (responses to the 

matters, issues and questions) should be submitted before or during the 

hearings unless I have specifically requested it.  Unsolicited papers will not 

be accepted for consideration.”   
 

I have forwarded your letter to Helen Adlard, the Chief Planning Inspector, at the 

Inspectorate’s Bristol office and she will respond in due course.  

 

Please note that the examination is proceeding by way of an examination in public 

rather than a public inquiry.  The procedures, including the importance of written 
representations as well as oral ones, were explained in the guidance notes and at 

the pre-hearing meeting. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Jill Kingaby 
Inspector 
 

cc. Stephen Davies, Planning Inspectorate 

 

Address for correspondence 

C/O Growth Point  

Nottingham City Council 

Loxley House 

Station Street 
Nottingham 

NG2 3NG 

 


